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Preschool & Infant Care 

April 2021 

                                              

St. Timothy      

Lutheran 

Church 

 

Join us on Easter Sunday! 

8:00 Tradi�onal Worship in 

the Sanctuary 

9:30 & 11:00 Contemporary 

Worship in the Life Center 

In order to  provide a safe and 

worshipful experience we are 

asking everyone to RSVP for  

Worship on Resurrec�on 

Sunday.   Please go to 

www.stlhouston.org to 

reserve your spot.   

 

For online Bible Study 

Resources and addi�onal 

worship op�ons please visit 

our website at 

www.stlhouston.org  

Phone: 281-469-2913 
www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

 

Movie and Pajama Day 

April 5th 

Our Toddler and Preschool 

classes will enjoy an Easter 

movie with a special snack.   

The Outdoor Classroom 

Children benefit from spending more time outdoors, especially 
in natural places.  Learning takes place outdoors that doesn’t 
occur indoors which is why we love our outdoor classroom!  
There are different materials, a natural setting and so much 
room for children to move around and explore. 

 Early Registra�on                                                      

  It is �me to start making plans for the 

2021-2022 school year! Early Registra�on 

forms will be sent home beginning on 

April 5th. Please have this form returned 

to us with the $75 re-enrollment fee by 

April 19th. This will secure your child’s 

place in a classroom and schedule. There 

is also a place on the registra�on form for 

you to tell us what your child’s schedule 

will be during the summer. This helps us 

adequately plan for our summer needs.                                          

Vision and Hearing Screenings 

We will be providing vision and hearing 
screenings for Bright Beginners 
students.  Vision screenings will be done 
through the Lion’s Club for all students.  
Hearing Screenings will be provided by 
Kim Marquardt, audiologist, to all Pre-K 
children.  Permission slips will be going 
home for you to fill out.    



Classroom Spotlight: T9 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

April 1—Easter Egg Hunt  

April 2—Good Friday - No School 

April 5—Movie and Pajama Day 

April 8 & 9—Picture Day 

May 7—Drive Thru Breakfast for Mom 

May 25—Pre-K Graduation (Pre-K Only) 

May 31—School Closed for Memorial Day 

A Big Good-Bye 

We are saying good-bye to Mrs. 
Caroline and Mrs. Miriam.  It is 
very sad to see them both go.  
We are thankful for the time, 
love and dedication that they 
put into our program.  We wish 
them well in their new 
adventures.  Their impact on our 
school will not be forgotten.   

Everyday brings something new 
and exciting as we continue to add 
on to the skills the children 
learned last year.  We have been 
focusing on letter recognition, 
numbers 1 through 15, our colors 
and shapes in English and Spanish.  
We have also been learning how to 
sort items by size.  Their language 
development and self help skills 
have sky rocketed!  I have loved 
watching our class build 
friendships.   

  -Mrs. Danielle 


